
 
Announcement to CCOC January 14, 2022 

 
 
Draft Charge: 
For over two decades, The University of Alabama’s Core Curriculum Oversight Committee 
(CCOC) has monitored the implementation of the university’s Core Curriculum based on 
guidelines that were last reaffirmed in 2015. Per those guidelines and best practices in curricular 
development and implementation, the CCOC is expected to engage in regular review of all 
aspects of the Core Curriculum. The Executive Vice President and Provost is expected to initiate 
this review every five years. Per these responsibilities, Executive Vice President and Provost Jim 
Dalton authorizes and requests current chair of the CCOC Dr. Derek Williamson to form a 
subcommittee to review the Guidelines for the Core Curriculum Oversight Committee and to 
recommend changes as necessary. It is expected that this review will consider, at a minimum, 
current practices in core course review and designation, regular assessment of institutional 
student learning outcome to determine the effectiveness of core (general education) 
requirements, a well-defined process for identifying, approving, and implementing structural 
changes to the Core, and a more effective and efficient organizational structure for continued 
maintenance of a quality general education experience for UA’s students. 
 
 
Subcommittee Members:, Jim Gleason, Tonja Jones, Morgan Milstead ,  Jef Naidoo, Derek 
Williamson (Chair) 
 
Draft Timeline:  
Spring 2022 Receive Formal Charge, Establish meeting schedule, Scope Process, Establish tasks 
and assignment,  
Summer2022: Continue Meeting and working tasks and writing 
Fall 2022: Wrap up draft and present to CCOC as a whole end of semester 
Spring 2022: CCOC discusses modifies and (if approoved0 send recommendations to Provost  


